
Per the requirements of PJM Manual 14D we are notifying you, on behalf of our 
client, that this unit will be shut-down and retired effective midnight on May 31, 
2025.  This unit appears in eGADS as 401-North Wales D1 and in eDART as Morris 
Road-DIV. 
  
We understand that there is a standard review process undertaken by the PJM 
Planning group and we await further direction pending this analysis. 
  
If you have any questions, please contact me or David Ferro, who is cc’d on this 
message, via email or by phone.  My cell is 203-494-9808 and David’s is 908-892-
6958. 
  
Thank You, 
  
Mike Conway 
 
mike@opticsems.com 
 
 


